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Working Group draft recommendations posted for public comment: The public and courts are 
invited to comment on the results of the December 2012 deliberations for two weeks. Please send 
comments to OCCMComments@jud.ca.gov by 6:00 pm on Friday December 28, 2012. All 
comments will be sent to Working Group members for their review.  

Working Group finalizes recommendations: If needed, the Working Group will meet in early-
January 2013, to review comments on draft recommendations to the Judicial Council and then 
confirm final recommendations. Otherwise, the Working Group will submit its recommendations 
directly to the Judicial Council for their consideration at a public meeting held January 17, 2013.  

Judicial Council to consider the Working Group’s recommendations and to finalize decisions: 
The Working Group expects to present its recommendations to the Judicial Council at their meeting 
on January 17, 2013. 
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